10/15/2018 State.co.us Executive Branch Mail - Goddard Pit #1, M-2018-050

EECERDAED Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Goddard Pit #1, M-2018-050

Marette - DNR, Brandon <brandon.marette@state.co.us> Thu, Oct 11, 2018 at 1:57 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>
Cc: Kyle Gordon - DNR <kyle.gordon@state.co.us>

Good afternoon Jared,

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the Goddard Pit #1. Our goal in responding to land use proposals, such as
this project, is to provide complete, consistent, and timely information to all entities who request comment on
matters within our statutory authority.

Upon internal review of the proposed referral request and of the potential biological occurrences on this

parcel, Colorado Parks and Wildlife has no biological concerns regarding_this matter. We concur with the wildlife
assessment that common wildlife species could occasionally use the site but it does not have any known habitats for
T&E species.

If you have any further questions, or if this proposed development changes in timing or scope, please contact me or
Kyle (cc'd). Finally, please continue to reach out to us for comment on future applications, as we strive for responsible
land development while protecting sensitive species and their habitats.

Cheers,

Brandon B. Marette
Northeast Region Energy Liaison and Land Use Coordinator

| COLORADO
Parks and Wildlife

Department of Matural Resources
Direct (303) 291-7327
6060 Broadway, Denver, CO 80216
brandon.marette@state.co.us
CPW Energy Page | @CPW_NE | LinkedIn

On Wed, Oct 10, 2018 at 8:10 AM Marette - DNR, Brandon <brandon.marette@state.co.us> wrote:
Thanks Tom and Jared. I'll complete a review soon and get back to you.

On Tue, Oct 9, 2018 at 9:08 AM Kroening - DNR, Tom <tom.kroening@state.co.us> wrote:
Jared,

Thanks for sending this and for working on a system to get these notices emailed to us so we have more time. I'm
copying Brandon Marrette so he can do a desktop review of the site, and he'll email you back if there are any
concerns.

I look forward to talking with you further on this topic.

Tom Kroening
Northeast Deputy Regional Manager

|COLORADO

Parks and Wildlife

Department of Natural Resources
P 303-291-7313 | F 303-291-7114
6060 Broadway, Denver, CO 80216
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tom.kroening@state.co.us | cpw.state.co.us

On Tue, Oct 9, 2018 at 8:57 AM Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us> wrote:
Hello Mr. Kroening,
Just an FYI, these notices were generated by our admin staff while | was out of the office at the end of last week.
Here is a notice for a proposed operation near Julesburg. | know the public comment period ends today, but we
will take any comment into consideration if there are any wildlife issues after the close of the public comment
period.
I am hoping to meet with my supervisor and our IT staff to work on an e-mail system to get you guys noticed

quicker on these new permit applications. But | have not been able to coordinate a time to meet with all of them
yet. Stay tuned and we will likely reach out over the next several weeks to work on this.

Jared Ebert

Environmental Protection Specialist IlI

COLORADO
Division of Reclamation,
B Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

P 303.866.3567 ext. 8120 | F 303.832.8106 |
1313 Sherman St., Room 215, Denver, CO 80203

jared.ebert@state.co.us | mining.state.co.us
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